NCAI to hold COnferen-ce

The National Congress of
American Indians’ will hold its .
1985 Mid-Year Conference June
3,4 and 5 at Sparks, Nevada.

Alaska Natives and American
Indians interested in attending the
conference should contact the

NCAI at 804 D Street, N.k.,
Washington, D.C., 20002 or
phone (202) 546- 94()4 for more
information,

NCAI encuuruges mnfcrcnu
goers to use it's official travel
agency, Air Travel Service,

which offer  reduced rates.

The conference will be held at
the John Ascuaga’s Nugget
Hotel. People wishing reserva-
tions should call the hotel and
make reservations before May 1st
at (800) 648-1177.



